
 
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

PAPER CLAIMS SUBMISSION – ADDRESS CHANGE 
 

MARCH 2, 2017 
 
 

Effective immediately, paper claims for Beacon Health Options must be 
sent to a new address: 
 

Beacon Health Options 
Claims Department 

P.O. Box 1850 
Hicksville, N.Y.   11802-1850 

 
Beacon Health Options strongly encourages providers to submit claims 
electronically. Electronic claims can be sent individually to Beacon via 
ProviderConnect, using HIPAA compliant 837 batch format directly to 
Beacon or through a clearing house. To inquire regarding Electronic 
submission please call the EDI Helpdesk at 888-247-9311. 
 
Claims sent to our former address:  P.O. Box 1950, Latham, NY 12110 will 
be forwarded for the next six (6) months to this new address. 
 
 
 
NOTE:  Paper claims, unless specifically requested by staff at the Maryland 
Engagement Center, should not be sent to: Beacon Health Options, 1099 
Winterson Road, Ste. 200, Linthicum, Md.  21090.  Claims sent to the 
Engagement Center will be returned to the provider. 
 
 
  


